January 22, 2002

Samara Abrams-Primack, Princeton Shakespeare Company

hi guys!  here's the minutes from today's action-packed meeting.  yes, there were a whopping nine people present and it went by in record time. in case you feel left out (as you should) know that there will be another one right around the corner and that i'm leading it again, so all is not lost.  pending any major conflicts (email this account if there are any), the next BIG AND IMPORTANT meeting is

FEBRUARY 12th, 6pm

when we'll meet with paul breitman about richardson's new system and when we'll schedule the PAC meetings for the rest of the year (so bring those calendars/palm pilots).  absence from that meeting will result in inescapable and torturous GUILT :)

minutes: jan 22, 2002

present: lisa keels, david bengali, amanda brandes, liriel higa, bridget nolan, kathy lee, lucy milligan, alia poonawala, samara abrams

1. as stated, the next meeting will be february 12th, and samara will be leading it.  again.  wow, she's awesome.  but she's never written up minutes before...

2. arts alive update -- bridget and liriel announced that plans are most certainly underway and that there will be a big "kick-off" event for the arts alive project on february 10th.  before that, however, there's a last-minutely-organized trip to the PLANETARIUM in NY with some kids from the city, and if you're interested in going, email erica shein at eshein@

3. lucy milligan handed out the minutes that chris wendell had typed up from the "sub-committee on membership and participation" in PAC, and we all said it looked great.  however, it's going to be forwarded to each of you, since attendance, as previously stated, not at a record high this meeting.  if there are no objections, the report will ultimately be posted by cliff on the PAC website.

4. there was a bit of talk about the role PAC is playing in the planning of the 6th residential college.  at the next meeting chris wendell will report back from his meeting with tom wright.

5. kathy lee handed out a packet of information from her meetings about the wilson and dillon dance studios with randy setlock and eric stein, respectively.  very informative about their policies, and both of the aforementioned guys seem rather flexible, so groups who use the studios should become aware of the policies and discuss issues they may have.

6. some questions answered: how do you hack onto the PAC email account? how is the best way to contact dean dunne?  how do you access the ODUS site online?  etc.

7. we smiled at our expediency and adjourned.

